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Contracts Bulletin # 100 − AIA A401 – THE “NEW” 2007
CONTRACTOR−SUBCONTRACTOR AGREEMENT

On November 5, 2007, the American Institute of Architects (“AIA”) released revisions to its standard form
construction contracts. Many of these changes will have a significant impact on SMACNA members.

This Contracts Bulletin will focus exclusively on changes in the new 2007 version to the 1997 AIA A401:
Contractor−Subcontractor Agreement. SMACNA, through association with the Associated Specialty
Contractors (ASC), has endorsed Contractor−Subcontractor Agreement, AIA A401−2007.

To view Contracts Bulletin # 100 − AIA A401 – THE “NEW” 2007
CONTRACTOR−SUBCONTRACTOR AGREEMENT − please click on the PDF file to see the document
with all appropriate footnotes.
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